Blue Jordan Home Owner's President Letter

Welcome to the New Year! Our books are balanced, bills are paid and our reserve account is in place. I want to extend a sincere "thank you" to our Board members and our volunteers who do this thankless job with dedication and respect to our community to keep us functioning properly.

As we move through our day to day operations I would like to ask everyone to be diligent in our actions; if you see something, reach out to the Sheriff's Department immediately. We still have home owners and kids who misuse our roads and services as we have seen lately. The sooner we make the call the faster we can end these issues.

On a final note, let us continue the open discussion about how to go about improving our beautiful, unique and growing community. Mind you, it is not accomplished by our 5 Board members. All of the home owners have to be the eyes and ears of the community.

I want to thank everyone for attending and making our annual meeting a success.

Sincerely,

Glenn Cutts